
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I do not believe that the DIMIA -Australian Government is humane 
 
As a frequent world traveller it is very difficult to explain the incarceration 
 
at great Government financial expense of the refugee's 
 
who are a non-criminal section of our society 
 
This discriminate against them in a way which  
 
is makes mockery of Australia as a signatory to the International Declaration of 
Human Rights 
 
Incarceration - without end is know to cause profound mental harm, 
 
to this highly vulnerable group. 
 
I believe there should be a Royal commission on the basis 
 
of our inexplicable inhumanity to Refugee's who are human beings  
 
and therefore deserve to have thier basic rights respected.    
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